
Middle School Math Textbook Adoption 
 

The PAUSD Middle Schools are in the process of 

selecting new Math Textbooks.  PAUSD Math teachers 

have selected two sets of textbooks to pilot this year:  Big 
Ideas and Math in Focus.  Examination copies of both sets 

of textbooks are on display in the Terman office.   

 

We invite interested parents and community members to 

take some time to look through these materials and let us 

know what you like and why you like it.  Your input is 

valuable to the selection process.  Feedback forms are 

available in the office near the materials on display. 

 

We will be finalizing our selection in January, and with 

your help, will have new math textbooks in the 

classrooms for the 2017-2018 school year.  Thank you. 


